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OFFICIAL NOTICE

TO:
Health Care Providers – Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC)
DATE:
June 1, 2022
SUBJECT:
Technology Costs for Social Determinants of Health
I.
General Information
The Department of Human Services (DHS) recognizes the importance of identifying Social Determinants of Health (SDOH) and assisting individuals overcome barriers to positive health outcomes. The correlation between poverty, poor health, and shortened life expectancy has been established so completely for decades as to be beyond question. In establishing the Arkansas Health and Opportunity for Me (ARHOME) Program, Act 530 of 2021 defines one of the Program’s purposes to be addressing health-related social needs of Arkansans in rural counties.
To pursue this purpose more broadly, DHS is interested in promoting technologies to assist Federally Qualified Health Centers (FQHC) in screening their patients for needs based upon SDOH and referring them to proper resources to assist with their individual requirements. Arkansas Medicaid has determined that the cost of software and associated technology related to screening and referral for SDOH are allowable and can be included on the year-end cost report.
If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at 
(800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211.
If you need this material in an alternative format, such as large print, please contact the Office of Rules Promulgation at (501) 534-4138.
Arkansas Medicaid provider manuals (including update transmittals), official notices, notices of rule making, and remittance advice (RA) messages are available for download from the Division of Medical Services website.
Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program.


   /s/ David Jones on behalf of:


Elizabeth Pitman

Director
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